
Dear Adrianna, Leo, and Nicole,

This is my two week notice for both SGA and Lavender Initiatives. My official last date will be on

November 27th. I am eternally grateful for the opportunity but I believe that, after over 2

fantastic years in OSL, and with only one semester left on my degree, I have to start pursuing a

job that will be more relevant to my degree.

I have loved my time with the Office of Student Life and I have made so many great friends,

made some memories that will stay with me forever, and accrued some great experiences to put

on my resume! I truly hope that we will stay in touch and I look forward to my last two weeks

ever with the coworkers that I have come to love, but it is time for me to move along and

develop my resume so I can land a good job in my field.

I am more than willing to train my replacements for each specific position as well!

Cecil Dexter

@00623604


